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13 December 2012 When replying please quote: 

 jrs/195071454 

 

Dear Mr Miller 

 

Patrick Kenneth Arthur Basham of Magdalene College 

 
Further to your letter dated 29 November 2012, I am writing to confirm that the above named studied 
towards the degree of Doctor of Philosophy (Department of Politics & International Studies).  His thesis 
title was: Professional & Permanent? A comparative analysis of American and British party campaigning. 
 
Our records confirm that the student was withdrawn on 8 July 2009 without qualification. 
 
I can confirm that the University of Cambridge is recognised by Department of Business, Innovation and 
Skills (BIS) and the UK authorities as having degree awarding powers. 
 
I hope that this information is sufficient for your purposes. 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Kate Maxwell 

 


